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From: Bill Seaman <billseamanl(@verizon.net>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 9:19 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Per RIN 3038-AC61, | see no reason to change the status quo of the leverage used in forex trading. This proposal
will only serve to remove many participants from the marketplace, which will reduce the liquidity and stability of

prices.
Sincerely,

William Seaman
5017 Kilkenney Way
Oldsmar, FL 34677
727-773-1493



